
Volume 23, Issue 2 

Linda Harper, Editor 

February 

2019 

Events 
Luncheon 

February 13th 

Member Cost: $15  

Networking:  11:15 am 

Luncheon:  11:45 a.m.-1:00 pm 

RSVP by Noon Monday Feb. 11h 

LOCATION: 

Coz’s Restaurant 

Meeting Room 

SPEAKER: 

Nicole Bateman 

TOPIC: 

Promoting the Community: 

Our Assets, Your  

Opportunity  

Catered by 

Coz’s 

Exhibitor: 

DMH Health & Wellness & 

Crossfit Enhance  

♥ ♥ ♥ 

Mark your Calendar  
 

March 13th  

Speaker &Topic:   

Julie Shields 

Exercises to Increase Your  

Innovative Mindset  

Exhibitor: 

Mt. Zion Convention Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

February NEWS from  
Chamber President Wendy Kernan  
 

I am so excited for the Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Expo & Taste, which will be 
held on March 9th.  This is such a great opportunity for all of us to showcase our busi-
ness or organization for not only the Mt. Zion community but the surrounding areas as 
well.  The expo attendance is 2000+, so if you haven’t reserved your booth yet please 
do so. 
 
In thinking about marketing opportunities, I just completed my S.W.O.T. analysis for 
the bank and thought I would share what a S.W.O.T analysis is (if you are not familiar 
or have not completed one lately.)  It is very easy to complete and will only take a few 
minutes but it will provide you with guidance and structure throughout the year.  Feel 
free to gather input from your company leaders as well as customers to make it more 
comprehensive.  So, let’s get started; take out a piece of paper and draw a grid like the 
one below.  

This will help you decide if you should embark on a new project or venture as well as 
making your business more successful by leveraging your strengths.  Remember just 
because you identified an opportunity that doesn’t mean it is right for your business 
right now but may be down the road.  Use this when you think about advertising such 
as where and what you should advertise.  
 
I hope you enjoyed this exercise and will use it throughout the year. 
 
Sincerely, 

Your Chamber President 

Wendy J Kernan 



2019 Calendar of Events 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Business Expo & Taste - March 9, 2019 

Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce Annual Banquet - April 18, 2019 

On February 13, 2019, Nicole Bateman, Executive Director, Midwest Inland Port, Community 
Marketing Manager, Limitless Decatur & Macon County, and Economic Development Corporation of 
Decatur-Macon County will be our speaker on the topic “Promoting the Community: Our Assets, 
Your Opportunity”.  Hear from the Economic Development Corporation of Decatur & Macon County 
on how they are promoting the community utilizing the Midwest Inland Port and Limitless Decatur 
& Macon County. Get an inside look at how the three initiatives work together to grow the local 
economy and learn what resources are available to you.  
 
The luncheon starts at 11:45 with check-in and networking starting at 11:15.  It will be at Coz’s Restaurant, 1405 Village 
Parkway, Mt. Zion, in the meeting room.  Please enter through the north door directly into the meeting room; the north 
door is on the same side of the building as the barber shop.   
 
Send in your RSVP by Monday, February 11th by emailing mtzionilchamber@gmail.com.  Hope to see you there!   
 

mailto:mtzionilchamber@gmail.com


Mindy Melton with Gateway Foundation located in Springfield.  It offers highly personalized addiction treatment programs.  

They work with their patients to understand their life situation, their relationship to family and loved ones, their physical symp-

toms and the psychological issues they face every day.   Businesses, organizations, and individuals can enroll in their programs.  

Contact Mindy at mjmelton@gatewayfoundation.org  or call (217) 529-9266 . 

Our MZCC website has been changed.  It is no longer black.  It is white and is more user friendly.  Continual changes are being 

made.  You can use the Search box more easily now, the categories are easy to find, the latest postings are on the home page.  

For any forms you see in any of our newsletters, you can go to our website and download the PDF version of it.  

A survey was sent out.  If you participated in sharing your rating and comments, thank you.  A website committee will be using 

your feedback  to continue to make improvements. 

Please look your business organization up on our website and check over your information.  Send any corrections to 

mtzionilchamber@gmail.com.  

The Mt. Zion Expo & Taste is Saturday, March 9, 2019.  There are only about 15 booths left.  The due date to get your spot 

reserved is February 18th.  The price per booth for members is now $250; add another $25 if you need electricity.  The 

contract is in this newsletter or you can download the PDF of it at our website at www.mtzionchamber.org.  If you have any 

questions, call Linda Harper at 864-2526 or email her at mtzionilchamber@gmail.com 

We are expanding the number of Ambassadors that help the Mt. Zion Chamber of Commerce.  If you are interested, email 
mtzionilchamber@gmail.com.  The role of the Mt. Zion Chamber Ambassador is  
• Assist with member communication, recruitment and retention. 
• Greet and volunteer at Chamber events. 
• Represent the Chamber in the advancement of good will to the community, and its members at large. 
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